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noting that ultimately network businesses will still further test with customers their willingness 

to pay for additional higher levels of DER hosting capacity, providing an additional sense 

check of regulatory proposals. 

➢ Integrated system plan assumptions – the wholesale dispatch modelling undertaken by the 

AER’s consultant appears to underestimate the new roof top solar generation MW capacity 

forecast to be built within AEMO’s most recent integrated system planning report. This would 

further amplify the issue raised above, where the avoided costs from lessening the curtailment 

of household DER is further understated.  

➢ Outage factors – the application of an average outage rate in the draft CECV appears to be a 

cautious modelling approach, relative to other modelling techniques available.  

We believe many of the issues above can be constructively addressed through additional technical 

workshops where the relative merits of CECV modelling approaches can be further debated in time for 

final CECV publication. We appreciate the collaborative approach undertaken by the AER to date and 

would welcome further dialogue on any of the points raised above. If you have any questions in 

relation to this submission, please contact Mr Anders Sangkuhl, Regulatory Strategy Manager via 

 or via phone on  

Yours sincerely, 

Natalie Lindsay 

Head of Regulatory Affairs 

 

 




